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Peoria Rotarian Mick Hall talked about his over-thirty years 

assisting and coaching in youth baseball at Friday's meeting. 

Hall, an attorney, has had a lifelong love of helping kids in 

athletics, including his own sons at Dunlap schools. 

Hall says the biggest dilemma of youth sports in 2022 might 

be boiled down to one word: parents! In his entertaining talk, Mick Hall said 

that "as a coach, there's nothing more challenging than dealing with  

parents". Often, he says, they are coaching from the sidelines for their kid 

to do the opposite of what the real coach wants. Hall's speech came  

complete with stories and pictures of parents and grandparents erupting 

over disputed calls and who ended up getting arrested.    

"Your kids are watching you", 

Hall reminded the Rotarians.    

Youth sports face a twin problem: both 

fewer youngsters involved and fewer  

officials participating.   Hall believes the 

youngsters get involved in online events where they are a star, not a  

member of a team.  The absent referees may be due to a combination of 

verbal and physical abuse by fans.     

How bad is it?    

Take a look at this video from ABC News 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89766081791
https://goo.gl/maps/G1BbdpcbCVBoE7dk9
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
http://www.youtube.com/user/RotaryInternational
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Peoria/194250893990409
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1E3S1USOq_E


 

 

I f  you  would  l ike  to  at t end any o f  the   

upcoming  soc ia ls  we a re  asking  that   

you  p lease RSVP b y em ai l i ng   

infodowtown@peor iarotary .org   

A  s ign -up  sheet  wi l l  a l so  be  avai lab le  at   
the  weekl y  meet ing .  T h ank you! !
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mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=RSVP%20a%20Social
https://goo.gl/maps/ctPTQogJTiFS5gmS8
https://goo.gl/maps/wzT8yqwiZYXXx3kg7
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
mailto:sseynemeier@gmail.com?subject=Rotary%20Youth%20Exchange


 

 

July 13th - 1st Shift  
Time: 3pm 

 

July 16th - 2nd Shift  
Time: 8am 

 

Volunteers needed to help 
with shed repair projects 

around the park. 

 

 
Peoria Rotary President Tom McIntyre and Rotary 
President Subu Sundar of Royapettah, India  
exchanged club flags on 06/30/22.  Mr. Sundar is  
a Caterpillar employee, and was 
visiting Peoria.  Regrettably, on 
Friday 06/24/22 he was visiting 
the CAT plant in Decatur and 
couldn't attend our club  
meeting.  He plans to return in 
November, and promises to  
visit the Peoria club then.   
Incidentally, Subu showed Tom 
pictures from his rather elaborate swearing in  
ceremony earlier in June.  Tom was jealous until he 
was told the President had to pay for the gathering. 

 
The Endowment and Foundation Committee 

voted to approved $26,201.00 to fund the 
Neighborhood House Outdoor Learning Space.  

This green space will include benches,  
picnic tables, reading nooks, and outdoor  

game tables and is a secure and private space 
that will allow youth the opportunity to enjoy 

being kids in the outdoors.  

They are expecting to start construction of  
the space in the Fall, 
once they receive the  
materials. There will 

be opportunities  
for Rotarians to  

volunteer their time 
and be a part of the 

Ribbon Cutting.  
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